
Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6  1-800-268-2637

97
 -

 1

Knights
of

Columbus
St. Joseph's Council #8050
Marc MacDonald, Grand Knight

Decio Ramalho
519-856-2753

A division of Parrish & Heimbecker, Ltd.
Milling Quality Flour In Acton

Since 1830
45 Church St. W.  519-853-2850

97
 -

 1

St. Joseph Patron of Canada Parish
64 Church St. E., Acton, ON

Office
39 John St. S. Acton, ON,  L7J 2A8   Tel: 519-853-0784   Fax: 519-853-5941

e-mail: stjoseph.church@bellnet.ca

Fr. Mark Sullivan, Pastor
Mrs. Eddie MacDonald, Pastoral Minister    eddiemacd2@gmail.com     cell 905-873-5774

Janet Raats, Office Administrator
Office Hours: Tues. & Wed. 9:30 am - 12:30 pm, Fri. 9:30 am - 12:30 pm

WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS
We invite you to register in our parish community

by filling in a blue registration form.

SUNDAY MASSES:
Saturday   5:00 pm
Sunday   9:00 am
 11:00 am

EXPOSITION:
Friday 9:30 am - 10:30 am

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS:
Catholic Women's League
Knights of Columbus
St. Vincent Charities 

BAPTISMS:
By arrangement with the pastor.

MARRIAGES:
By arrangement one year in advance.

CONFESSIONS:
Saturday  4:00 - 4:30 pm
or by appointment.

SCHOOLS:
St. Joseph   519-853-3730
Christ the King 905-702-8838

All makes & models

www.yourwayauto.ca

519-853-0900

Massage • Foot Care
Custom Orthotics
Orthopedic Shoes

Deanna Wilson B.Sc., D.Ch.
Chiropodist/Foot Specialist

Naomi Bedell RMT
Registered Massage Therapist

65 Mill St. E.  519-853-8557

www.ActonHead2Toe.com

P & H
Milling Group

HIDE HOUSE
Leather Fashions

and
Fine Leather Furniture

It's Worth the drive to Acton
49 Eastern Ave.  519-853-1031

Manulife Securities

Daniel Varanelli, CFP, CGA

Certified Financial Planner

273 Queen St.  519-853-4855
daniel.varanelli@manulifesecurities.ca

Liza

Dr. Jones Chan

10 Eastern Ave, Suite 104

519-853-1900519-853-1900

Separate Entrance, located outside Acton Medical Clinic

we create

SMILES

SPOT

Catholic
Women's
League

of St. Joseph's invites the ladies
of the Parish to our regular

meetings on the 2nd Tuesday of
each month at 7:30 pm.

Your Family Realtor For Life
evan@fieldstonerealty.ca

MacKinnon
Family Funeral Home Ltd.

Laura Vanderleest
Managing Director

55 Mills St. E., Acton
519-853-0350

MacKinnonFamilyFuneralHome.com

10 Eastern Ave.
519-853-1800

www.FootprintsPhysiotherapy.ca

Ronald Kenneth Henry

FootprintsPhysiotherapy
Clinic

No-cost hearing tests are provided

to adults ages 19 and older

SPOT

2 Main St. N.
519-853-4299

www.haltonhillsfurniture.ca

Family Owned Since 1972

           HaltonHills
furniture&appliances

Mountainview Residence of Georgetown
Multi level lifestyles staffed & ready to

provide services that fulfill your intellectual,
social & physical needs. Private suites &
homestyle meals round out our motto

"Family Caring, Caring for Life"
For suite & service information

905-877-1800
www.mountainviewresidence.com

OUR
COMMITMENT
TO LOWER
PRICES IS
BANANAS.

Luciano & Sarah's No Frills

Holy Redeemer Catholic
Cemetery

12337 17th Side Road, Georgetown

905-877-8500

www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT

TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

NOW OPEN
PHARMASAVE:  Acton Pharmacy

21 Main St N, Acton.  Opposite Giant Tiger
Call us to transfer your prescriptions  519-853-5577

25% Discount on OTC with this ad

Canada's freeze dried specialist!
97% Nutrients Retained
Unique crispy textures

1 year shelf life!
Fruits, vegetables, candy,

from scratch desserts & more!
9B Mill St E     905-703-7132

www.70below.ca

A Virtuous Garden

St. Joseph Patron of Canada Parish
64 Church St. E., Acton, ON

Office
39 John St. S. Acton, ON,  L7J 2A8   Tel: 519-853-0784   Fax: 519-853-5941

e-mail: stjoseph.church@bellnet.ca

Fr. Mark Sullivan, Pastor
Mrs. Eddie MacDonald, Pastoral Minister    eddiemacd2@gmail.com     cell 905-873-5774

Janet Raats, Office Administrator
Office Hours: Tues. & Wed. 9:30 am - 12:30 pm, Fri. 9:30 am - 12:30 pm
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Please see Eddie MacDonald if you have any 
questions or are interested in joining the team.

CONTACT PERSONS for CWL and K of C
Anyone interested in learning more about our parish 
Catholic Women’s League or Knights of Columbus is invited 
to call the appropriate contact person:

CWL: Christie deSouza: 519-400-6012  cwl@lartist.com
K of C: Marc MacDonald: grand.knight.8050@gmail.com

CHRISTMAS MASSES – Christmas Masses will not be 
reserved this year and no capacity restrictions are in place. 
The wearing of masks is not currently required but we ask 
that respect be given to individual choices.  
 

Christmas Eve:     4:00 p.m. 
       7:00 p.m. 
                               Midnight 
Christmas Day:     10:00 a.m.  
                               11:30 a.m 

 
 

This week we pray 
especially for the following 
families:

Podsada, Pratt, Previte, 
Quackenbush, Querques, 

From the Parish Office: The office will be closed from 
December 21at 12:30 p.m. to January 3 at 9:30 a.m. for 
Christmas and to prepare for year end. Messages will be 
monitored. All donations received in the collection by 
December 31st will be included in 2022 receipts. Tax 
receipts are issued for annual donations of $25.00 or more. 

2023 envelopes are available for pickup in the hall.

                         
 

 
 

Today is Born Our Saviour, 
Christ the Lord! 

 

DAY & TIME MASS INTENTIONS (December 26 – January 1) REQUESTED BY: 
Tues          No Mass

Wed              No Mass

Thurs.          No Mass

Fri.          No Mass 
Sat.                5:00 p.m. Intentions of Parishioners who are ill.

Sun.             9:00 a.m.

                   11:00 a.m.

New Year’s Intentions of Our Parish

Pro populo

Religious Articles and Gifts for all 
Occasions 

Please call Geralda 905-691-9082 

Sacraments of Baptism and Matrimony 
Father Mark arranges all Baptisms and Marriages 
personally, by appointment. Please see Father after 
Mass to set a time for an interview. Marriages must be 
arranged one year in advance. Completion of a marriage 
preparation course is required. Application forms may be 
obtained from Father Mark. 

DECEMBER 25, 2022      
A Word From Our Pastor:  

 

 Merry Christmas to all of you and to your families. It is 
a joy to be your parish priest and to serve all of you.  
 
With joyful thoughts in our minds as we celebrate 

Christmas with the birth of Our Lord, it is a good time to ponder 
and remember Christmases when we were younger. All of us have 
special memories of that special gift, or the Christmas dinners we 
shared with loved ones. Perhaps some of us had Christmas 
traditions within our families. A tradition I remember fondly of 
growing up in my family, is that I would always attend with my 
father the 7 a.m. Christmas Mass in the parish I grew up in. My 
father always volunteered to usher this Mass and I would get up at 
5 a.m. to open presents and then get ready for Mass. What I 
always remember is how dark it was outside when we arrived for 
the Mass, but when we left it was light outside. Perhaps this was 
my first introduction to the words from Isaiah in one of the readings 
of Christmas: “The people who walked in darkness have seen a 
great light; those who lived in a land of deep darkness, on them 
the light has shone.” 
 

 These words still give us hope to this day. Many of us 
can still remember a surprise gift received or someone else 
received and the joy that it brought. The biggest surprise for us at 
this moment should be the present of a baby called Messiah and 
Lord. How could a King be born to an itinerant couple, a Child 
whose first companions in life were shepherds, the lowest 
esteemed of labourers? This is the surprise we call Christmas. 
 

 Why a baby? A baby presents no threat to us. A baby 
represents only promise and possibilities. A baby lets us imagine 
wonderful futures. It is very easy to meet God in the form of a 
baby. Meeting God in the form of and adult, however, is not so 
easy. 
 

 The baby Jesus represents innocence and peace to us. 
How can we feel threatened in any way, shape, or form?  The 
adult Jesus, however, can represent a threat. To follow Him we 
must reform our lives. We must change. Perhaps this is why we 
have a tendency to remember our Christmases of childhood. They 
are from a time when we did not have responsibilities. Now we 
have grown up and God now calls us to responsibility. 
 

 The reality is that, if we desire to meet God in our prayer 
and in our worship, we will be changed. The surprise which is 
given to us is that we will be changed into that which we should 
have been all along, and this will bring peace. 
 

 Once again, Merry Christmas to you and your families as 
we celebrate the birth of Our Saviour. Also, a blessed New Year to 
all. 
 

Fr. Mark

 

 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 

“Once in our world, a Stable had something in it that 
was bigger than our whole world.”    
                                   - C.S. Lewis “The Last Battle”

 
PRAYERS FOR THOSE WHO ARE ILL: 
This week please pray especially for: 
 

Austin Hunak, Helen Fowler, 
David Champagne 

 

 

 

Bulletins are available online at: 
http://www.parishbulletins.com/bulletins/097  
 
RESTART: Refresh, Renew Revive – A gathering for separated 

and divorced individuals offering learning, support and fun! These 
get-togethers offer continual support and insights for people on 
their journey through the divorce/separation process and beyond. 
Held the 2nd & 3rd Fridays of each month, you can join in-
person (700 King St. West, Hamilton), or by ZOOM. No 
registration required. For ZOOM link contact Sarah at 
familyministry@hamiltondiocese.com, or 905-528-7988 ext. 
2249. 

STRUGGLING AFTER AN ABORTION? Your own, or 
someone else’s? Do you feel alone, emotional, or angry? 
Project Rachel is available to help – you can heal from the 
pain. This confidential service allows people to work through 
their feelings on an individual basis, with a trained 
counsellor, to find hope and healing. Please contact us at 
905-526-1999 or toll free at 1-888-385-3850. Your call is 
important to us. 

THE DIOCESAN WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS IS 
BACK! Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th, or 60+ 
Wedding Anniversary in the year 2023?  If you are, you are 
cordially invited to join couples from across the Diocese of 
Hamilton for a Wedding Anniversary Mass on Sunday, April 16, 
2023, at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King in Hamilton at 
1:30 pm. (Space allows room for Anniversary couples only - those 
married 60 years or more may bring 1 guest if you require 
assistance). Registration will be available in early January at 
www.hamiltondiocese.com 

ReSTART: Moving Forward – This is a new and updated 10-
week program offering support to anyone seeking to heal and 
move forward after divorce or separation. The program runs from 
Tuesdays, March 21st to May 23rd.  The sessions take place from 
7-9 pm at the Chancery Office at 700 King St. West in person, or 
you are welcome to join our zoom classroom. The cost is $25 for 
materials, but no one is turned away. Registration is required so 
please call Sarah at 905-528-7988 ext. 2249, e-mail 
familyministry@hamiltondiocese.com or register on line at 
ReSTART Program: Support for Separated and Divorced -
Diocese of Hamilton (hamiltondiocese.com). 
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